
FIRE COMMISSION
REGULAR MEETING

MARCH 26, 2018

Commissioners Present: Chairman Leonardi, Commissioner Delucia, Commissioner DePalma

Commissioners Absent:  Commissioner Nastri, Vice Chairman Jaffe

Staff Present:  Chief Marcarelli, Asst. Chief Licata

The Regular meeting of the Board of Fire Commission was called to order at 7:35 pm.

A roll call was taken and a quorum declared.

Minutes:

A motion was made to approval of the minutes by Commissioner Delucia and seconded by 
Chairman Leonardi

Motion Carried Unanimous

Reports:

Chief summarized Chief’s report for the month.  Commissioner Delucia questioned about 
Hydraulic tools.  Chief explained what the tools are and what they are used for.

A motion was made to accept the report as presented by Comm. DePalma and seconded by 
Comm. Leonardi

Motion Carried Unanimous

Asst. Chief Licata summarized the Asst. Chief’s report for the month.   

A motion was made to accept the report as read, by Commissioner DePalma and seconded by 
Commissioner Delucia

Motion Carried Unanimous

Fire Marshal’s Report and Training Officer’s report are now included in the summary included 
in Chief’s Report



Communications:

The Moscato family wishes to Thank everyone who attended the services for Janet Moscato and 
all the support they received during this most difficult time. 

Unfinished Business:

There was no unfinished business presented this evening.

New Business:

The next class for the Fire Academy will be in August may have to hire, there are possible 
retirements.  There may be a need for a Special Meeting for the purpose of hiring.

Chief wanted to give notice to start the process just in case.

Further Business:

There was no further business presented this evening.

Public Session:
There was no public comment this evening.

Executive Session:

There was no Executive Session presented this evening

Adjournment:

Commissioner DePalma made the motion to adjourn the meeting, Commissioner Delucia 
seconded.

Motion Carried Unanimous

Meeting adjourned at 7:51 pm.

Respectfully Submitted,

Carol Apuzzo
Recording Secretary
 




